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A MOTION TO RESOLVE THE ELECTION OF LGBT FIRST YEAR OFFICER  

 

THIS SRC AND SSC NOTE: 

1. That it would be beneficial to elect the LGBT Subcommittee’s First Year Officer in an 

EGM in the first semester of the academic year of service. 

2. That it is fundamental to the success of the LGBT Subcommittee to recruit from the 

incoming class of first year students for the position of First Year Officer. 

 

THIS SRC AND SSC RESOLVE: 

To recommend the following amendments to the Laws to SAB with the recommendation that 

the same do pass: 

1. Add in Chapter 16 of the Laws a new §2.10.4 to read as follows: 

2.10.4. Will be elected at an Emergency General Meeting in Semester 1 of the 

academic year. 

 

PROPOSED:                SECONDED: 

Fallon Sheffield                Teddy Woodhouse 

Association LGBT Officer              Director of Representation 

 


